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Dear  
 
Thank you for your email of 14 March 2025 in which you made a request under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000.  You asked the following questions: 
 
“Please provide a list of any and all contact your organisation and/or staff have had with British American 
Tobacco, Imperial Brands, Japan Tobacco International, Philip Morris International, as well as any other 
domestic or transnational tobacco companies or anyone representing the tobacco industry including 
subsidiaries of tobacco industry. 
 
I would like this information for the period from 23 April 2023-10 March 2025. 
 
Contact would primarily include attending or arranging meetings or functions, and responding to 
correspondence or phone calls. 
 
Please break down the information by: 
•       Tobacco company or representative’s name 
•       Date of contact(s) 
•       Type of contact (meeting, email, letter, phone call, text/app message or video call, e-card or any 
other form of electronic communication) 
•       Place of contact, if relevant 
•       Purpose of contact 
•       Outcome of contact, including if no action taken”.​
 
I am writing to confirm that the Committee on Standards in Public Life holds no information in scope of 
your request. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 
review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the 
response to your original letter and should be addressed to:  
 
Internal Review Officer​
Committee on Standards in Public Life​
1 Horse Guards Road​
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London SW1A 2HQ​
public@public-standards.gov.uk 
​
Please remember to quote reference number CSPL-FOI 2509 in any further correspondence relating 
to this request for information.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
​
Information Commissioner’s Office​
Wycliffe House​
Water Lane​
Wilmslow, Cheshire​
SK9 5AF 
​
 
Yours sincerely 
 
CSPL Secretariat 
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